
  

     

 
In a culture of high expectations and academic rigor and an environment of support, understanding, and emotional safety, all Baldwin Park Unified 

School District students will graduate with a valued and highly respected diploma, prepared with the relevant skills, knowledge, and personal attributes 

necessary for success in a university or other institution of higher education and/or any post-secondary options of their choice. 

 

Baldwin Park High School to Hold 

First-Ever Multicultural Holiday 

Celebration 

WHAT:  Baldwin Park High School will host its first-ever Posada de Unidad, a multicultural 

celebration of holiday traditions from around the world. The event is being organized by four 

students in the school’s Dual Language Immersion program.  

Rather than a traditional religious Posada, representing the search for a room by Mary and 

Joseph, the event will feature a procession through at least 19 booths set up by school 

clubs and organizations. 

Each booth will focus on a different holiday tradition, offering displays and activities for 

participants. 

WHEN: 5 to 7 p.m. Thursday, Dec. 14 

WHERE: Baldwin Park High School gymnasium, 3900 Puente Ave., Baldwin Park 

DETAILS: The multicultural fair was the brainchild of students Christian Ceja, Paulina Serrano, Luis 

Cabrera and Itzanamy Parra, all participants in Baldwin Park Unified’s award-winning Dual 

Language Immersion Program.  

It will include piñatas, performances by the school’s marching band, jazz band and choir, as 

well as tamburazo and cumbia music. 

 Coverage and/or inclusion of this event in your calendar of events is welcomed and greatly appreciated. 
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